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The PRSA’s commendation of Tasmania’s Expansion of Parliament Bill 2022

The Victoria-Tasmania Branch of the Proportional Representation Society of Australia has considered the text of the 
above Bill. It has formed the view that it is a sensible and worthwhile measure to deal with the concerns that were 
expressed by the PRSA and many Tasmanians at the time that the number of MHAs was reduced from 35 to 25. 

Those concerns were in the leading article in its quarterly newsletter at www.prsa.org.au/qn/1998c.html#section1.

That article shows that the PRSA strongly opposed the reduction from 7-member divisions to 5-member divisions, 
and it set out its arguments supporting the Society’s opposition.

It should be pleasing to report in a forthcoming newsletter the successful passage of the Bill before the end of 2022.

Geoffrey Goode OAM
Secretary
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